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12 July 2022

Re: Letter of Authorization

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that FORS Architecture will be representing the GEORGE Hotel Ownership in the

application of the [UP and the DRB. These are the City of Scottsdale processes which request to amend

the existing hotel|user permit to facilitate the redevelopment of the property. The hotel is located at 7330

ima Road] Scottsdale Arizona.

Pleage refer the "Affidavit of Authorization to act for the property Owner” in the proceeding chapter, chapter
ich is signef by the Owner.

12 July 2022

Fuentevilla, W

-
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